
 

To the Grand Officers, the York Rite Community Service Program 
Committee and York Rite members, we would like to thank you from 
the bottom of our hearts for the special donation of water that you 
have donated to our children and faculty.  During this time of chaos, we 
are trying as hard as we can to keep our children safe, and you will 
never know how much this is going to help with that task.  Again, thank 
you from the children and the faculty of the Friendship Academy, you 
are greatly appreciated.   

  

Sincerely,  

Brianna Reynolds & the Friendship Academy Students & Faculty   


